

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Haddon Township School District Community,

Following our community engagement session this past Tuesday evening, the Board of Education voted unanimously to approve our Bond Referendum, which is now formally scheduled for March 12th, 2024. We could not be more excited to begin this 8-week campaign and look forward to continuing to engage with all members of our school community about this opportunity. To officially kick off this campaign, please see the promotional video link below and stay tuned for more updates and announcements. If you have questions about the referendum, costs, scope of the work, etc., please email httbond@htsd.us. Next week, we will include a dedicated section of our school website published with referendum facts, questions, and details. It has been a pleasure working with the Board, Haddon Township Staff and students, and the community to launch this campaign. The projects included directly result from several years of outreach, strategic planning, and community engagement. Thank you again for your continued partnership and have a great day.

http://tinyurl.com/htbondpromo

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed. D. Superintendent